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Brijesh,
We are pleased to inform you that Seminole County Attorney’s Office
has been granted $3,000 from the City, County and Local Government
Law Section, Grant Committee.  As you know we have a limited amount
of funds and receive many requests from many of our local government
offices across the state, and we try to spread the funds as far as
possible   We are proud of this program, and hope that it advances the
future of our local government.
 
This week I will be attending our Annual Conference, but upon my
return I will start the process of dispersing the funds.
 
Warmly,                                                                                   
Ricky
______________________________________
Ricky Libbert
 
Program Administrator
Professional Development
The Florida Bar
651 East Jefferson Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2300
 
P 850-561-5631
F 850-561-9427
rlibbert@flabar.org
http://www.floridabar.org
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Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or
from The Florida Bar regarding Bar business may be considered public records, which must
be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be
subject to public disclosure.


